
From the Red Letterbox  

 

CONGRATULATIONS!! 

BEST KISS AND COLLECT EVER SEEN!!!!!!! 

Ranger Andrew was at BHPS yesterday watching how parents, teachers and kids all 

worked together for our afternoon Kiss and Collect Session. He has been a ranger for 18 

years and he said that the way that we have organised the Kiss and Collect at BHPS is the 

smoothest and quickest that he has ever seen! 

He was very impressed that teachers were outside moving up and down the pathway to 

connect students back with their parents.  

He was also impressed that parents drove up as far as they could along the Kiss and Drop 

area and were not causing traffic hazards.  

A BIG thank you to all parents who were very accommodating when we asked you to 

“do a lap and come back”. Ranger Andrew made it very clear that No Stopping means 

a 2 minute time limit to get your child in the car. If you arrive before your child, then a 

“lap” is the best solution to avoid receiving a fine a losing 2 points on your licence.  

 

Ranger Andrew looking to see how BHPS are getting along with Kiss and Collect.  

 

WAYS TO AVOID HAVING TO “DO A LAP” 

If you have a students in Year 3-6 and you often arrive BEFORE your child, maybe reset 

your arrival time to BHPS to 3.05pm. If you arrive before 3pm, the bell hasn’t rung yet – so 

maybe delay your arrival to 3.05pm and you won’t have to “do a lap” waiting for your 

child. 

 

 



A Big Week for Visitors 

A Police Officer also visited this week during Kiss and Collect time. He was mostly 

impressed with teachers, students and parents and how we all moved outside the school. 

*He was a bit concerned with parents who use the school driveway to do a U-Turn as it’s a 

heavy traffic zone at 3pm and is not a safe place for turning at that time. 

             

     

 

Some smart Bike Riders 

 

It is so great to see MANY children riding to and from school with their helmets firmly 

attached to their heads – Great Job Kids!! 

 

Let’s keep up the great work BHPS team  

From 

All the Red Letterbox Teachers            


